
 

 

January 26, 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 Holy Family continually works hard to provide an excellent and affordable Catholic education 
while trying to keep the costs within reason.  This year, I am pleased to announce a new initiative that 
we will be implementing for our school families: “Continuous Enrollment.”  Other schools have used the 
Continuous Enrollment model with great success and we hope you will find the process equally simple 
and convenient. 

 Continuous Enrollment is a strategy that assumes that once enrolled, a child will continue their 
education until graduation from eighth grade.  This will streamline the enrollment process as most of 
our families remain at Holy Family year after year. 

 For the 2018-2019 school year ONLY, you will be asked to complete and return a Continuous 
Enrollment Agreement no later than March 28, 2018.  The $100 re-enrollment fee will be rolled into 
your monthly tuition payment along with a modest annual tuition increase of $100 which is an increase  
of $10 per month for parish families with students in K-8, and $10 per child per month for other families 
and PK students.  This minimal increase will help offset some of the increasing financial obligations of 
the school.  The complete Tuition Rate Schedule is attached for your review. 

 We will notify you when the Continuous Enrollment Agreement Form becomes available on our 
website.  At that point, you should complete and return the Agreement by the due date of March 28th.  
After that, your paperwork obligation will end, and you will never have to worry about it again! 

 For families who will not be returning, we ask that you notify us by completing an “Opt-Out” 
form which will be available on our website.  The due date of the Opt-Out form will be April 15th. 

  

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 

Mrs. Kara Haggerty 

Principal 

  

 


